
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Santiago, Chile, September 30, 2021 – LATAM Airlines Group S.A. and its affiliates 

(“LATAM Airlines Group” or “the Company”) (SSE: LTM), the leading airline group in Latin 

America, announces that it will release its financial results for the third quarter of 2021 on 

November 9, 2021, after market closing.  

The release will be available on the Company’s website www.latamairlinesgroup.net  
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